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Dear OLQH Families, 

It is hard to believe that we are down to our last three weeks of the school 

year!  During this time there is still a lot of learning happening and many special  

activities occurring. Thank you, families, for making sure your children are well 

rested and ready to go. 

Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week was celebrated this week. I am constantly 

amazed by the hard work and energy our OLQH teachers and staff put into making 

sure all of our students are successful both academically and spiritually. Please join 

me in extending a thank you to our extraordinary teachers and staff for the  

incredible work they do every day!  

To all the wonderful mothers in our school community, we celebrate you today and 

every day. Your love, support, and endless dedication make a world of difference in 

the lives of your children and our school family. Wishing you a day filled with joy, 

love, and cherished moments. Thank you for all that you do! 

Happy weekend and God bless,  

Ms. Shelley Bruley  

Ms. Shelley Bruley, Principal 
sbruley@assumptioncatholicschools.org 
715-422-0982 

 

Please pray for the  

following people: 

 

Dates to Remember 

MAY 
14—Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Jacoby) 

15—Kindergarten Field Trip 

16—Birthday Breakfast 

17—Kindergarten Visitation Day 

        Royal Spirit Wear Day 

20—Blastoff to Summer Begins 

21—Communion Mass 2:30 pm 

22—1st Grade field trip to Eron’s Event Barn 

23—Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast 

24—Royal Spirit Wear Day 
        All school Rosary3:10 pm 

“Train up a child in the way he should go: and when he is old, he will not depart from it.” - Proverbs 22:6 

 

A sincere thank you to Amanda 

Braaten, the Royal Parents, and all of 

our faithful families for the time and 

effort you put into making our  

teachers and staff feel appreciated this 

week.  We are grateful for such a  

wonderful school family! 
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2nd Grade  

Communion Mass  
OLQH Church 

May 21, 2024 at 2:30 pm 

  Blast off to summer! 

    —————————————————— 

Instead of  our annual ABC countdown,  
we will be celebrating the last days of   school  
w i t h  a  “ b l a s t  o f f  t o  s u m m e r ” .     
The calendar will be coming home in Friday folders! 

 

As a special thank you to  

those who consistently volunteered 

throughout this school year,!  We  

cordially invite you to attend a  

volunteer appreciation breakfast on 

Thursday, May 23 at 9:00 am  

in the OLQH Cafeteria.  If you are  

interested in attending this special 

event, please RSVP by May 17 to  

Jennifer Zacher at 715-422-0980 or 

jzacher@assumptioncatholicschools.org.   

May Birthday Breakfast 

Thursday, May 16 at 8:25 am 
Our next birthday breakfast will be held 
on Thursday, May 16 at 8:25 am.   
Students who have birthdays in May 
will be invited to eat a special breakfast 
with Ms. Bruley.  An  invitation will be 
given to each student next week 

Missing Library Books! 

Please return all library 

books to the school library 

by the last day of school in 

order to receive your 

child’sreport card. 

All 

School  

Rosary 

We will be praying the rosary 

as a school family on Friday, 

may 24 at 3:10.  all are  

welcome to join us! 
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The 2nd grade students took their annual field trip to Timbavati  
Wildlife Park last Friday.  A special thank you to our parent chaperones.   

Everyone had a great time! 



 

Page 4 K-2 Newsletter 

1st grade 

2nd grade 

Alex read 200,000 words, Remington read 300,000 words, and Garrett read  700,000 words 

Sam, Hayden, & Aleks are Math Masters; Josie, Hayden and Aleks joined the 100 book club 

A big thank you to  
Deacon Tom for taking 
the time to visit with 

our 2nd grade students. 


